TOWN OF GLENVILLE

Planning and Zoning Commission

September 9, 2013
7:00 p.m.
Revised 8/28/13; Garner Builders Site Plan Review/Public Hearing, 124 Saratoga Road has been emoved from the agenda
Revised 9/4/13; Mohawk Honda, Site Plan Review, 175 Freemans Bridge Rd.

and 312 Stage Road LLC, Site Plan Review for property located at 651 Saratoga Road have been removed from the agenda
1.  Approval of the minutes of the August 12, 2013 meeting
2.  DPMP Property Management                         


Site Plan Review 

     108 Freemans Bridge Road


(Preliminary) 

This proposal calls for construction of a 7,000 sq. ft. retail building on a vacant ¾ acre property, located on the east side of Freemans Bridge Road, just south of the railroad tracks.  Area variances will be required for the proposed parking lot encroaching into buffer areas and side yard setbacks.  This property is zoned General Business. 
3. Town of Glenville and FEMA                         


Code Amendment 

    


Recommendation to the




Town Board

The Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) recently re-evaluated flood hazards within the Town of Glenville, and throughout the nation.  FEMA’s efforts have resulted in revised 100-year and 500-year base flood elevations for the Town.  As a condition of continued participation in the National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP), Glenville must adopt the new Flood Insurance Study and FIRM maps by amending our Flood Damage Prevention Local Law (Chapter 151 of the Town Code).  
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